From: BDC Lgoima

To:

Subject: Official Information Request for Rainbow Storytime Information Ref: OIA 032/24

Date: Thursday, 21 March 2024 8:32:29 am

Attachments: image006.png

Dear

We refer to your official information request dated 19 December 2024 for information related to Rainbow Storytime.

Your request was as follows:

 I request all dates and functions hosted by Buller Council Owned Buildings (Including Libraries in Buller) to Rainbow Storytime, and what costs were paid by Buller Council to them for events since June 2020.

Buller District Council confirms that it has not hosted any events or had any meetings with Rainbow Storytime.

Kind regards

Krissy Trigg | Group Manager Community Services
DDI 037889679 | Mobile 0272133022 | Email krissy.trigg@bdc.govt.nz

Buller District Council | Phone 0800 807 239 | <u>bullerdc.govt.nz</u> PO Box 21 | Westport 7866

Community Driven | One Team | Future Focused | Integrity | We Care

Email Disclaimer: This correspondence is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential or legally privileged information or both. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this correspondence in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender. You must not disclose, copy or relay any part of this correspondence if you are not the intended recipient. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be the views of Buller District Council.



